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“CHECK PLEASE” IS COMING TO ON THEATRE
Join us for a fun night of theatre and dinner.
The show runs April 4,5,6, starting at 6:30 each night.
Tickets are now available
Tickets are $15 and include a 3 course meal and the show.
The Menu
Catered by 23rd Street Brewery
(Alcohol will not be served)
Course 1: Dinner Salad with Italian dressing

Course 2: Steak medallions in a demi glaze, Garlic mashed potatoes, Green Beans

Course 3: Dessert (Currently TBA)

All tickets should be pre-ordered because of the food.  
We will only be offering a limited number of tickets at the door.
Please contact Mr. Dustin Pence (dpenceon@olatheschools.org) or 
Ms. Cherie Smith (csmithon@olatheschools.org) to place ticket orders
_______________________________________________________________________ 

NAME:_________________________________________________________
[bookmark: _GoBack]Would you like to:(will depend on when order is placed)

		Pick-Up at Will Call			Receive tickets before
(will depend on when order is placed)
“Check Please" TICKETS

Thursday – April 4 @ 6:30
# tickets ____x $15.00 	     		 			Total:_____________

Friday – April 5 @ 6:30
# tickets ____x $15.00 	     		 			Total:_____________

Saturday – April 6 @ 6:30
# tickets ____x $15.00 	     		 			Total:_____________

							
Grand Total:_____________________
Checks should be made out to USD 233 with drama or theater in the memo line.  Cash can also be accepted.  Any questions should be emailed to Mr. Pence at dpenceon@olatheschools.org
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